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THE BOBCAT CRY 
 
April 30, 2021                      Issue Number: 28 
 
WE ARE ENROLLING FOR 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR: 
Enrollment/Re-enrollment packets for request or pickup. Early-bird 
registration is $100 per student if paid by May 15th.  
In order to register your child for the upcoming school year, all school 
tuition bills must be paid in full from the previous/current year. 
  
 
SPRING PHOTO SHOOT FUNDRAISER 
 

We will be having a spring photo shoot on 
May 22nd! It will be pretty neat, promise!! 
We will have props for kids and families like 
lemonade stand, fluffy friends, etc.  Sessions 
will be $30 for 15 minutes. Please call 202-
4038 to reserve a session! We will also be 
having a baked goods sale to purchase while 
you wait!  
 
 
SPIRIT WEEK: 
Next week we will be having Spirit week.  It is a time of fun and goofy-
ness, but please make sure attire is still tactful and abiding by the rules (no 
leggings, yoga paints, revealing attire, taboo entertainment).  Anyone NOT 
PARTICIPATING in the theme for the day is required to be in uniform attire.  
The days for next week are as follows: 
 

Monday- Future Career Day   
Tuesday- Parent/Grandparent Look Alike Day   
Wednesday- Favorite Sidekick Day 
Thursday-Breast Cancer Awareness Day (Wear Pink)  
Friday- Blue/White Day 
 
4th-6th GRADE BASKETBALL 
Elementary will be having 2 Saturday games- May 8th (at Maplewood in 
Kinross) and May 15th (at Ojibwe in Brimley).  The team will be playing at 
least 2 games each Saturday. There will be a school van for the team to 
ride in over to the games. I would like for the team to ride together to the 
games, but if they choose, they are welcome to travel with their parents 
back home from the games. Times of our games on those Saturdays are 
TBA. 

 

Website:munisingbaptistchurch.com 
Email:  mbsbobcats@gmail.com 
Phone:  (906) 387-3041 

Upcoming Events 
May  10-12 Seniors to Gitche Gumee 

14 Secondary Awards Night 
  22 MBS Spring Photo Shoot 
  27 Kinder Graduation/ 
  Elementary Last Day 
 30 MBS Commencement 
June  1- 4 HS Exam week 

7th-12th Last Day 
 

Verse of the Month: 
 
 
“..as we look not to the things that are seen but 
to the things that are unseen. For the things 
that are seen are transient, but the things that 
are unseen are eternal.” 
 
          - 2 Corinthians 4:18 
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SHOPWITHSCRIP.COM FUNDRAISER 
We now have Old Navy scrip cards available for 
those who purchase uniforms through Old Navy.  They 
offer 14% back to the school!!  We keep many other 
gift cards on hand, so we can fill your order promptly. 
Otherwise, we place the order on Mondays and have it by Thursday. There 
are reloadable cards and E-scrip that can be printed out as soon as you 
order! These cards are great gifts on special occasions! Give it a try!! 
Contact Kathy V. with questions! 
 
YEARBOOK SPACE: 
Parents or Grandparents of Seniors: We wanted to let you know that there 
is an opportunity to purchase a space in our yearbook to honor your 
graduate for 2021.  If you would like more information, please contact a 
yearbook member or Mrs. LaFlamme. 
 
FAMILY FARE RECEIPTS- WE ARE GETTING CLOSE! 
We will continue to collect Family Fare receipts.  We have $138,526! 
Only $11,474 to go!! Thank you for helping us raise $1000 for our  
school! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 

     

               

   BOBCAT SPORTS 
 
HONORABLE MENTION: 
 
Congratulations to Kadynce 
Defrancesco for receiving Honorable 
mention for the Northern Lights League 
2020-2021 season! 
 
 
 
 

 


